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   NOTICE OF HEARING 

IN RE: PETITION OF PIEDMONT NATURAL 
GAS COMPANY, INC. TO ADOPT AN 
ANNUAL REVIEW OF RATES 
MECHANISM PURSUANT TO TENN. 
CODE ANN. § 65-5-103(d)(6) 

DOCKET NO.: 21-00135 

DATE: APRIL 29, 2022 

A Hearing has been scheduled in the above-captioned matter for Monday, May 9, 2022, 
during the regularly scheduled Commission Conference beginning at 9:00 a.m. (CDT).  The Hearing 
will be held in Hearing Room G.201 located on the Ground Floor of the Andrew Jackson State Office 
Building, 500 Deaderick Street, Nashville, Tennessee.  

Chairman Kenneth C. Hill, Vice Chairman Herbert H. Hilliard, Commissioner Robin L. 
Morrison, Commissioner Clay R. Good, and Commissioner John Hie, the voting panel assigned to 
this docket, will conduct this Hearing in accordance with the Tennessee Uniform Administrative 
Procedures Act, Tenn. Code Ann. § 4-5-101 et seq.  Members of the public may participate by 
presenting verbal comments during the Hearing and/or filing written comments in the docket file. In 
addition, members of the public may listen to the Hearing and/or provide comments by phone by 
dialing: 800-689-9374, then entering Guest Passcode 233602#. Please dial in at least five (5) minutes 
before the Commission Conference is scheduled to begin and place your phone on mute once 
connected.  

Participants with disabilities who require special accommodations or alternate 
communications formats should contact the Tennessee Public Utility Commission ADA-EEO/AA 
Coordinator/Officer at 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor, Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505, 1-800-342-
8359 or TDD (615) 741-3930, so that reasonable accommodations can be made.  
FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Monica Smith-Ashford, Hearing Officer 
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